
Volunteer Tutors Needed for Afterschool Program:  
One of the youth program workers at St. Francis Community Services Southside 
had to take an unexpected leave of absence, and he could potentially be gone the 
rest of this semester.  They are looking to increase the number of regular and 
committed volunteers to try to cover the gap.  Volunteers are needed to provide 
direct assistance to children of immigrant families in the afterschool program that 
includes social growth and development groups as well as tutoring.  Volunteers 
are expected to model positive behaviors, assist with classroom management, 
provide one-on-one instruction and guidance, and/or provide individualized 
homework help.  Groups meet Monday through Thursday from 4:30 pm to 6:30 
pm.  Volunteers should choose a weekday (or multiple weekdays) when they can 
consistently attend.  Completion of Protecting God’s Children is 
required.  Interested people should contact Karina Skrbec, the youth program 
coordinator, at kskrbec@ccstl.org or 314.773.6100 x102. 
 
 


